
From: PUCO Consumer Call Center
To: Puco Docketing
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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO
Consumer Service Division

Memorandum
 

CASE ID: 00591787
COMPANY: Autotool Inc.
CUSTOMER: Bassam Homsi
ADDRESS: Refused
SERVICE ADDRESS: Refused
AIQ: Columbia Gas of Ohio Inc
NIQ: 6142184120
 
 
***To ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply 
to this email without changing the subject line.  Thank you!***
 
DOCKETING CASE #:   19-2148-GA-BLN
 
SUBJECT: Columbia Gas of Ohio Inc - Availability of Service
 
 
Please docket the associated customer comments below the case number 
referenced above under "Public Comments". This information was 
received by the Consumer Services Division through alternate channels 
and is being forwarded to be filed formally. This information is not the 
opinion of Staff and should not be viewed as such.

Thank you.  
******************************************************************
Consumer e-mail:  
Improving natural Gas capacity for Union County.
Autotool Inc, have operated in Union County for over two decades, we have grown along 
the US 33 Corridor, an impressive growing technical corridor. Our company has natural gas 
service from Columbia Gas but we are concerned that our future growth plans will be 
inhibited by a lack of additional gas supply to this area. This not only impacts our company, 

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactthepuco@puc.state.oh.us


but also the numerous other communities that call this community home. We would like to 
see a long-term regional solution to this capacity issue so our company can continue adding 
jobs and investment.”

Thank you
*********************************************************
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Christina Cassady
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Lead Customer Service Investigator 
(800) 686-PUCO (7826)
www.PUCO.ohio.gov
 
 
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus 
may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

3/19/2020 9:26:24 AM

in

Case No(s). 19-2148-GA-BLN

Summary: Public Comment of Bassam Homsi, on behalf of Autotool, Inc.,  electronically filed
by Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing


